OKLAHOMA

July 8, 1950

Mr. Russell W. Davis, Manager Home Investment Company 107 East Third Street Bartlesville, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Davis:

Recent inquiry into the organization of the library revealed that our old City Ordinance stood in need of revision in order to conform with our Charter. Consequently, a new ordinance has been adopted patterned closely after the State Statute. Investigation further disclosed that the Board of Commissioners had failed to make regular appointments to the Library Board and that present members were holding over as appointees to fill unexpired terms. On July 10 appointments will be made under the new ordinance, and the Board of Commissioners will look to the new Board to carry forward the supervision of the library.

The Board of Commissioners recognizes that the library in Bartlesville has been operated effectively for many years, as evidenced by the wide patronage and general approval of the citizens. These achievements within the limitations of the budget must, of course, be attributed to the efforts of the Library Board and library personnel. The Board of Commissioners therefore wishes to express its sincere appreciation of the service which you have rendered to the community in serving as a member of the Library Board.

Yours truly,

BY DIRECTION OF THE BOARD OF

COMMISSIONERS

100

AFTER FIVE DAYS RETURN TO

CITY OF BARTLESVILLE

BARTLESVILLE, OKLAHOMA

Mr. Russell W. Davis, Manager Home Investment Company 107 East Third Street Bartlesville, Oklahoma

